Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Penalty Charge Notices 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please supply the number of Penalty Notices that were successfully enforced for parking offences in Hughenden Drive, Brooksby Street and Lothair Road for the period January 2010 to January 2023.
Answer:
Penalty Charge Notices 1st January 2010 to 31st January 2023 

Hughenden Drive – 21 (including 15 Warnings)

Brooksby Street – 38 (including 35 Warnings)

Lothair Road – 25 (including 14 Warnings)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
